
 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

We would like to invite you to offer a presentation/workshop at the 7th International IATEFL Poland 

ESP SIG Event which will take place at the University of Life Sciences in Lublin, Poland on 27th 

March 2020. 

              

English for Specific Purposes is becoming more and more diversified in order to more closely meet 

specific language needs in professional and academic contexts, and this is the background to the 

7th  IATEFL Poland ESP SIG Conference taking place in March 2020. In order to provide a wider forum 

for an in-depth discussion and to reveal the latest changes in the approach to ESP, the motto for the 

January 2020 Conference in Lublin will be  
Recent Trends and Latest Developments in ESP 

This conference, which is aimed at ESP professionals across Europe, is intended to provide a platform 

that offers a comprehensive overview of latest and current developments in ESP, encompassing 

methodology, materials, media and assessment. All ESP stakeholders in further and higher education, 

e.g. educational establishments, teachers, teacher trainers, publishers and test providers, are invited to 

participate. 

More information about the past IATEFL Poland ESP SIG conferences, can be found on:   

http://www.iatefl.org.pl/en/english-for-specific-purposes-sig.html 

 

IATEFL Poland ESP SIG conferences give practitioners the opportunity to present best-practice 

examples from their individual fields, and prove themselves as a forum for spreading innovative ideas 

on the teaching of English for academic and vocational purposes. 

We look forward to receiving your proposals, which should be sent to: 

lublin.espsig@iatefl.org.pl 

by 15th January 2020. 

Presentations should be held in English. 

You will receive notification of acceptance by 22nd January 2020. 
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